TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
FISH AND SHELLFISH CONSUMPTION ADVISORY

ADV-15

R

Samples of fish taken from the Brazos River in the area covered by ADV-1 indicate that the levels
of dioxins and furans have decreased to an acceptable level. Additional samples did not indicate
any other contaminants of concern. Therefore, the fish consumption advisory for the Brazos River

and all contiguous waters south and east of the FM 521 Bridge near Brazoria to the mouth of the

river is hereby rescinded.
This advisory rescinds ADV-1 issued on September 19, 1990.

Issued this 9th day of July, 1997 =
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Patti J. Patterson, M.D.
Commissioner of Health




